**Archived:** Friday, March 18, 2022 3:28:05 PM

From: Kathy Kaye

**Sent:** Friday, March 18, 2022 12:38:03 PM

To: City Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Vote for Shoreline Trees!

Sensitivity: Normal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear City Council Members,

First, thank you for listening to the community regarding saving more trees in Shoreline.

I would like to ask that you:

- 1. Save the Cedars on 5th Ave NE by using a "cut-out" design around trees. ADA approval is 4' around trees to save their roots.
- 2. Vote to approve the definition of a 6' dbh Significant tree.
- 3. Vote that a permit is required for removal of trees 24" dbh and over.
- 4. <u>Eliminate Director authority</u> to waive and reduce retention of trees on construction sites.
- 5. Eliminate Director authority to reduce replacement trees on construction sites.

Thank you. Kathy Kaye 19308 20th Ave NW Shoreline, WA 98177

Email: <u>kathykaye515@gmail.com</u>

Cell: (206) 851-7762